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LEADERSHIP ACADEMY APPLICATIONS 
Any pupils that took an application form from Active Schools for the leadership academy - 
please can you hand your completed form in to the PE department ASAP. 
Thanks 
Mr Witton 
 
PRIDE MONTH 2023 
Our June Pride events at PHS conclude this week with an extended flag signing. Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday this week, the  progress flag and an ally flag will be in the 
library for even more people to sign!!!!. Come along at break or lunch and sign a flag to show 
your support for the LGBTQ+ community! There will also be some badges and wristbands 
available for sale.  The group would like to reiterate our thanks all staff and pupils for the 
amazing support. 
Mr Smith on behalf of LGBT+ and Allies Group 
 
PENICUIK CRICKET CLUB 
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SUMMER ART CAMP 
 

 


